Energy Reserves Group, Inc
P.O. Box 3280
Casper, Wyoming 82601

Phone 307 265 7331 . - - L I ¢Energy Reservesaroup

~ February 25, 1980 §
' State of New Mexico L ce - ) I B !

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division - DETRRCRE I BRI » o

1000 Ril Brazos Road- S L e e T
Aztec, New Mexico 87410 ‘ S e :

Attn:b Mr.'Erank Chavéz

Re: Gallegos Canyon Unit Number 2
K - 35 - 29N - 12W

Dear Frank:

We are in rec1ept of your letter dated February 21, 1980 concernlng
the operator of .the above referenced well.

I checked with our land department and they assured me that Energy )
Reserves Group has no interest in this well. We have forwarded a .
copy of your letter to Amoco as they may have knowledge as to whom theﬂ
operator may be. :

Sorry we can't be of more assistance. .

Very truly yéurs, . , , _ '{, : R - T '1“ . ;; e
ENERGY RESERVES GROUR, INC. . IR R R
William J. Fiant : : B :
Field Services Admlnlstrator'

WJF/bac s




STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

BRUCE KING 1D0C RI0 BRAZ(S ROAD

GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO B7410
LARRY KEHOE {505) 334-6178
SECRETARY

February 21, 1980

Mr. Bill Fiant
Energy Reserves Group
P. 0. Box 3280
Casper, Wyoming 82602

Re: Gallegos Canyon Unit #2
K-35-29N-12W

Dear Bill:

Our records show that the referenced well is still
operated under the name of Benson and Mantin. However,
they have notified us that they no longer have responsibility

for the well, Did Energy Reserves Group purchase this well?
| would appreciate your looking into this matter.

If you have any questions, please call,

Yours truly, :)
g"s l,’g WX
Frank T. Chavez

District Supervisor
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BENSON-MONTIN-GREER DRILLING CORP.

221 FETROLEUM CENTER BUILDINEG
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICDO 87401

PHONE: 325-8874

April 5, 1978

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

New Mexico 0il Conserva<zion Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: BENSON-MONTIN #2 GALLEGOS
CANYON UNIT: K 35, T-29N, R-12W

Dear Mr. Kendrick:

This is in response to your letter of March 29th
regarding plugging of the captioned well.

My recollection is that this well and the Pictured
Cliffs rights were sold in their entirety, along with the other
Pictured Cliffs wells in the Gallegos Canyon area, about twenty
years ago.

T have asked Amoco to check into its records and see
if they have definite title information.

Upon word from Amoco we will advise you what steps
we are taking to determine ownership of the well.

Yours very truly,

BENSON-MONTIN-GREER DRILLING CORP.

d

Albert R. Greer, President

BY:
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